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Louis Williams to visit the Boys and Girls Club

Atlanta Hawks guard Louis Williams will make a surprise visit to the Harland
Boys and Girls Club on Wednesday, October 17, 2012 to meet with the kids.

Harland Boys And Girls Club
434 Peeples Street Southwest

Wednesday, October 17, 2012
5:00 p.m.

The Harland Boys and Girls club is a private, nonprofit organization that
seeks to save and change the lives of children and teens by providing a safe,
positive, and engaging environment and programs that prepare and inspire
them to achieve Great Futures. For more information please visit:
www.bgcma.org.

MEDIA NOTE: There will be live shot opportunities available, starting at 5:00 continuing

through 5:30 for TV outlets interested. Please contact Kimberly Haynes at
khaynes@ombigroup.com or (404) 822-3231 for details.




